Budget & Finance Meeting Notes Tuesday, January 22, 2019 – 4: 00 PM

Present: Doon Hinderyckx, Pat Harvey, Nancy Woolley, Greg White, Barb Dehart, Lois Bond, Vic Ribaudo

Greg talked with Auditor Nathan Hawley about the Fund Balance.

Suggestion made to pull ALL Grants out of the FY20 budget and set up differently. We'll have better control over the bookkeeping with all Highway and General grants.

Becky said that she did not need a new computer.

Consider voting \$15,000 for Town Buildings Reserve Fund.

No need for meeting on January 23.

Adjourned: 5:30 PM